
8th November 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

RE: Bags to School Collection

We have arranged the next Bags to School collection for Wednesday 20th November.
Accompanying this letter is a bag that can be used to donate any unwanted reusable clothing -
this can include adult’s or children’s clothing, paired shoes, hats, belts, handbags, soft toys,
bedding, curtains and towels.

They are unable to accept duvets, pillows, cushions or school/work uniforms.

Any items that you may have and wish to donate can be bought to school from the afternoon of
Tuesday 19th November. Please do not bring any bags to school prior to this date as we do not
have anywhere to store them.

Further information is available from their website www.bag2school.com

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ms Walcott-Barnett
Deputy Head Teacher

http://www.bag2school.com

